STS. JOHN AND PAUL SCHOOL

2019-2020

TO: Parents of students in grades Pre-K, K, 1, 3, 5, 7 and all new students for the
2019-20 School Year

FROM: Mrs. Linda Corrigan, RN

A Physical examination done within the last twelve months is required by N.Y.
S. Education Laws 903 and 904 for students in grades Pre-K, K, 1, 3, 5, 7 and all new
students entering our school.

1)  The Physical Exam Certificate and Vaccination Form: Please be sure it is signed
and dated and that the vaccine side is updated.

2)  The Child Medical health history form filled out by you: this information helps me
to ascertain the current health status of your child. It does not require a doctor’s signature.

3) Completed Dental Form.
If your child is to take medication in school on a daily basis or as needed, you
and the child’s physician will need to complete forms (available from me) for this

purpose. Please note: this includes TYLENOL &ADVIL.

REMINDER FOR 6TH, 7TH, AND 8TH GRADE PARENTS: Varicella
(Chicken Pox) vaccine is now required for school attendance.

Also: Tdap vaccine is required upon entry to 6th Grade. If your child is only 10
yrs. of age upon entering 6th grade you may choose to wait until your child is 11 years

old to have this vaccine.

. . . . h
Meningoccal vaccine is required for 7 grade.

Please find the forms you will need within the website.



